
Hello Marc, 

 

And thank you for yours. Don’t know if any of the noise I made yesterday helped get the Governor to 

act. But I’m glad he did. We Scarsdale residents are safer because of his action. 

 

Michael Seymour 

 

> On Mar 17, 2020, at 3:41 PM, Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com> wrote: 

> 

> Michael, 

> 

> Thank you for your email.  The Village may not postpone or otherwise cancel an election.  As you may 

know, the Governor took action to postpone the Village election scheduled to take place on March 18th.  

The Village has been in communication with the Governor’s office about the election for over a week.  

Cancelling an open and free election is not taken lightly by any governmental body.  The Village has 

been and remains focused on the healthy and safety of Village residents. 

> 

> Best regards, 

> 

> Marc 

> 

> 

> On Mar 16, 2020, at 6:31 PM, Michael Seymour 

<orioles4@outlook.com<mailto:orioles4@outlook.com>> wrote: 

> 

> CAUTION: External sender. 

> Mr Mayor, 

> 

> Think of the safety of the community you lead and postpone the election. Last week you had to 

apologize for being asleep at the switch when a group of residents was insulted. Don’t put yourself in a 

position where you have people's lives on your hands because of indecision. Think of the safety of 

hundreds of people and take a bold action. The White House is now saying no groups larger that 10 

people. Primary elections around the country are being postponed. Certainly a relatively 

inconsequential event like the Scarsdale Village election should take similar step. Postpone it. 

> Michael Seymour 

> 85 Greenacres Ave. 

> 

> 

> On Mar 16, 2020, at 3:54 PM, Michael Seymour 

<orioles4@OUTLOOK.COM<mailto:orioles4@OUTLOOK.COM>> wrote: 

> 

> How about Wednesday in Scarsdale?? If you try, you can make it happen. If you care about lives in the 

community, you will make it happen. 

> Michael Seymour 

> 85 Greenacres Ave. 

> 

 


